



Year 6

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week has been a week of celebrations and goodbyes. We said goodbye to Mrs Best as she sets off on her new journey. We also enjoyed the Year 6 leavers' play – well done to the amazing parents for all your hard work in making sure it was such a fabulous send off for the children. We also celebrated all our progress and achievements throughout primary school with an awards ceremony and did some excellent cross-stitching for our last textiles DT unit of the year.

It has been a pleasure working together as a team for the children this year. THANK YOU for your ongoing support. They have all done so well and made us incredibly proud! Wishing you a restful and fun summer break and all the best at secondary school.

All our love,

Mrs Peneda and Miss Maloney.